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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2015 9:10 PM

To: Donna Conkling

Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Wayne Esannason

Subject: Fw: 2 Morris Lane

FYI.  jm 

________________________________________ 

From: Mayor 

Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2015 9:08 PM 

To: Varun Gosain 

Subject: Re: 2 Morris Lane 

 

 Dear Mr. Gosain -- Thank you for your email.  For your reference I note the following with regard to this matter. 

 

Under the relevant New York State law which is a section of the New York State Mental Hygiene Law generally referred 

to as the Padavan Law, the action available to the Village is limited-- as I understand it.  If the Village wishes to object to 

the facility it must either suggest one or more suitable sites within its jurisdiction which could accommodate such a 

facility, or object on the ground that placing the facility at the requested site would result in an undue concentration of 

similar facilities in proximity to the site selected or a combination of such facilities with other community residences or 

similar facilities licensed by other agencies or state government. 

 

I suggest that if at all possible you, or someone representing you, appear at the November 24th meeting of the Land Use 

and Law Committees scheduled for 6:30 pm at Village Hall  to voice your objections with which I am sympathetic.  At the 

meeting, the Board hopes to learn what we can about the details of what is proposed and to consider whether either of 

the alternatives available under the law might be pursued. 

 

Very truly yours, Jon Mark 

________________________________________ 

From: Varun Gosain <gosain.v@gmail.com> 

Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2015 5:35 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: 2 Morris Lane 

 

Dear Mayor Mark, 

As a resident of Scarsdale for over 20 years, I am writing to you to express our views that the Village should not permit 

the proposed facility at 2 Morris Lane. It is a commercial activity that will detract from the residential character of the 

village, increasing traffic congestion and reduce the quality of life for residents. 

I hope that this will not be allowed. 

Best Regards 

Varun Gosain 


